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Date: November 8, 2018 
 
To: ABAG Executive Board 
 
From: ABAG President 
 
Subject: Ratification of Appointment to the Metropolitan Transportation Commission 
 
 
Executive Summary 
 
Pursuant to the enabling legislation for the Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC), the 
Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG) appoints one representative to MTC.  The 
appointment term is four years.  The term of the current ABAG representative, Julie Pierce, 
Councilmember, City of Clayton, ends on February 9, 2019. 
 
In a letter dated September 25, 2018, the MTC Commission Secretary requested that ABAG 
appoint or reappoint a representative to MTC for the term that commences on February 10, 
2019. 
 
On behalf of the Executive Board, I would like to thank Julie for her good work on MTC 
representing ABAG.  And, with the Executive Board’s consent, I am appointing myself as the 
next ABAG representative to MTC. 
 
Recommended Action 
 
The Executive Board is requested to ratify the appointment of David Rabbitt, Supervisor, County 
of Sonoma, to the Metropolitan Transportation Commission for the term that commences on 
February 10, 2019. 
 
 
 

David Rabbitt 
 


